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The Reciprocity Mural, a stunning floor-to-ceiling art display, has been unveiled at the

recently-renovated Newnham Campus Cafeteria, which has been thoughtfully renamed, The

Pond.

Spanning seven walls, the mural highlights Seneca’s seven campuses as well as its diverse

community, teaching and learning spaces, and landscapes.

Under the artistic direction of JoAnn Purcell, Program Co-ordinator, Illustration diploma

program, and Martha Newbigging, Program Co-ordinator, Art Fundamentals certificate

program, a team of five artists — all Seneca graduates — took on the task of seeing the

project through from conceptualization to completion.

Read more about the mural
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